


• Land is already prohibitively expensive in San Mateo. Where do we plan to allow for 
housing? Are we going to build in the neighborhoods or support our transportation 
investments? 

• The majority of transit riders make less than $30,000/year. Building affordable 
housing near transit allows our restaurant workers, retail staff, and teachers to 
be a part of our community.  

 
We also wanted to let you know there will also be an San Mateo City Council Meeting, Monday 
4/1/2019 at 7:00 pm, where the Council will be reviewing the Draft Vision Statement. We urge 
you to attend this meeting as well. We will have more information once the item is agendized. 
 
However if you cannot attend you can send an email here to show support for more affordable 
housing in San Mateo's General Plan: generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org.  
3/27/19 General Plan Meeting details: http://strivesanmateo.org/general-plan-subcommittee/   
 
It's important to show up and let your voice be heard!  
 
Hope to see you at the meetings, 
 
Alex Melendrez 
 
--  
Alex Melendrez 
 
Organizer 
Housing Leadership Council of San Mateo County  
2905 S El Camino Real 
San Mateo, CA 94403 
(650) 242-1764 ext. 4 
www.hlcsmc.org 
 
 




